
ResHall Information
Can I bring my own wireless printer to use in my room?
Saint Mary's University does not support the use of wireless printers in the ResHalls.

 

 

If you do bring a printer, it will not work with our wireless network and we will not support it. Please
use a wired connection if you bring your own printer. 

 

Don't forget we provide wireless access to printers in every building! Learn more
about connecting to ResHall Printers here. 
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